
CURRENT ACTIVITIES 
 

STUDY OBJECTIVES PANEL STATUS 
Delivery of Advisory 
Services Across the 
District 

Performance monitoring of 
the voluntary organisations 
awarded grant aid by the 
Council in 2013 – 2015. 

Social Well-Being Annual performance report considered by Panel in June 
2014. 

Housing and Council 
Tax Benefit Changes 
and the Potential Impact 
Upon Huntingdonshire 

To monitor the effect of the 
Welfare Reform Act. 

Social Well-Being Six monthly reports to be presented to the Panel. Members 
of the Economic Well-Being Panel will be invited to attend. 
Next report to be considered at the Panel’s December 2014 
meeting. 

Affordable Housing To make recommendations 
for the next Housing 
Strategy 2016-19 by 
considering and making 
recommendations on ways 
to deliver affordable 
housing, including through 
the rural and enabled 
exceptions policy of the 
Local Plan and through the 
Community Land Trust. 

Social Well-Being Second meeting held. Relevant potential policies in new 
Local Plan reviewed and recommendations made. Study 
programme agreed. 

Project Management To be agreed in December. Economic-Well 
Being 

Following the Panel’s discussion on the Project Closure 
reports for the Huntingdon Multi-Storey Car Park and One 
Leisure, St Ives, the Panel has agreed to establish a Select 
Committee in February 2015 to give further consideration to 
the issues emerging from the report, to seek assurances 
that improvements had been made to Council processes 
moving forward and to test the robustness of the Council’s 
approach. Representatives from the Social and 
Environmental Well-Being Panels will also be involved. The 
Terms of Reference for this Committee will be considered 
by the Economic Well-Being Panel in December. 

Facing the Future Ongoing monitoring role of 
financial implications of 
Facing the Future for the 
Medium Term Financial 
Strategy. 

Economic Well-
Being 

The Panel has received an update on progress with the 
delivery of the Facing the Future programme.  A further 
update has been prepared for the Panel’s meeting in 
December.  

 


